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NABL Seeks Guidance on Tax-Exempt Status of Debt Issued
by Accountable Care Organizations.
Scott Lilienthal of the National Association of Bond Lawyers has written to Treasury and the IRS
requesting guidance on what constitutes private business use when a tax-exempt bond borrower
participates in an accountable care organization.
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